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Comments: First and foremost, I'm a believer in multiple uses for public lands.  However, I am a hunter, angler,

mountain biker, and atv user.  I am not opposed to making/keeping multiple opportunities for the public to access

their lands. I believe that the public should be invited in multiple ways to access our public lands. Specifically:

 

E-bikes: I don't know enough about them, but it seems like I would like to try using them someday, as I'm getting

older. 

 

Atv: many trails have already been shut off to them. Don't close any more trails to atv's.

 

Grazing:  All animals should be moved according to the published schedule.  Users plan stuff around those

schedules.

 

xc skiing.  Can we shut some FS access roads in the winter? It's impossible to cross country ski when people

continue driving on the roads, specifically lion hunters and people who are into mudding. I'm looking at Smith

Fork and Little Coal Ck roads.  


